
MARKET STREET & JFK BOULEVARD 

What Does This Project include?

When Does Work Begin?

Can I Use Market St./JFK Blvd.
During Construction?

Why is This Project Important?

SUMMER 2021

This project will install bus-only lanes on Market 
Street  (15th to 20th), and JFK Blvd. (15th to 19th) 
as part of an 18-month pilot.

Line striping is expected to begin in August 2021 
and is expected to take one month to complete. 
Construction timing is weather dependent and 
may change.

Yes, the streets will remain open for traffic during 
construction. There will be periodic closures of the 
right-most travel and parking lanes. The protected 
bike lanes should not be affected.

- Roughly half of all users of the two streets are on 
buses, over 23,000 trips per day on the bus.
- Transit is an affordable and energy efficient method 
of transportation.
- 13 different bus routes add up to 43 buses per hour 
during rush hour.
- Prioritizing transit reduces traffic congestion. 

After the 18-month pilot, the project will be evaluated for 
its effects on roadway safety, transit speed and reliability, 
congestion, and public support.

Please send questions and comments to: otis@phila.gov
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